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A Note From Our Principal 
  
Thank you all for welcoming to the Chesterbrook Academy Family! I has been a great 
experience and I am looking forward to getting to know everyone! 
 
During the month of April, Chesterbrook of Lisle celebrated Earth Day. Together, 
students in our Pre-K and Pre-K2 classrooms released ladybugs! Celebrating Earth Day 
provided our teachers with many opportunities to relate science, math and literacy 
concepts to everyday life. As we move into May, we are getting our classrooms ready 
for a summer of additional enrichment. We can’t wait to spend summer with you and 
your children! 
  
Sincerely, 
Alyssa Jakob 
Principal 
  

   

Teacher Appreciation Week, May 3-7th 
  
We love our teachers! Check out these great activities we have, to celebrate them the 
week of May 3rd! if you wish to participate, you can sign up via the link below! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c45aeac2ba1ffc34-teacher 
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Register for Summer Camp!  
  
Summer Camp registration is currently underway. We hope that your family will be 
joining us! Please see the link or refer to your Summer Camp 2021 email that was sent 
out last week! 
 
file:///C:\Users\Alyssa.Jakob\Desktop\Summer%20Camp%202021.pdf 
 

 
  
 

Love Our School? Review Us!  
  

In today’s connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about the 
reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you can find our school on Facebook, 
Google, Yelp and other online directories. We’d love more families like yours, so please 
consider spreading the word about our school. 
  
   
Important Dates in May 
  
May 3rd – 7th —Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 28th— Monthly folders go home 
May 31st — CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY 
  

  
New On Our Preschool Blog- See our blog post! 
  
file:///C:\Users\Alyssa.Jakob\Downloads\Blog%20Article%20May%202021.docx 
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